From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

To: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed)

Subject: RE: Regarding Automotive System On a Chip and Other Long-Lifespan Hardware Companies (e.g. followup from
NVIDIA conference call)

Date: Monday, February 25, 2019 7:44:00 AM

Jacob,

| have access to the subscribers on the forum.

From: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed)

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 9:41 AM

To: internal-pqgc <internal-pgc@nist.gov>

Subject: Regarding Automotive System On a Chip and Other Long-Lifespan Hardware Companies
(e.g. followup from NVIDIA conference call)

Yesterday it sounded like Lily and everyone else agreed that we should try to make an effort to
expand our presence at conferences/etc. for the system-on-a-chip sector to ensure that they are
familiar with the PQC standardization initiative and that they are aware of where we stand at
present/don’t end up putting something of questionable security (to put it charitably) on their
hardware.

| interned at Qualcomm in the summer of 2012 and they are one of the companies that as far as |
know we haven’t been in sufficient contact with. | was considering cold-emailing Alex Dent (some of
you may have met him in the past? John?).

It also occurs to me that we presumably have a list of email addresses of subscribers to the pqc-
forum mailing list, and reading through the list of subscribers could be valuable in either trying to
contact people to get an idea of what conferences we should be attending/what issues/perspectives
they may have but haven’t gone to the trouble of sharing with us yet.

(How can we access the subscriber list? Dustin do you know?)
—Jacob Alperin-Sheriff
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